
 

 

2020 4-H Fashion Revue Contest 

Do you like modeling? 

Do you like putting outfits together for special occasions, or  

just to feel special every day? 

Do you like to look for quality and durability in your outfits? 

If so, then 4-H Fashion Revue (non-sewer division) may be just the 

contest for you!   You can model clothes that you already own, or 

borrow, or find in thrift stores.  No need to buy anything new unless 

you want to do that!  Also, your outfit can be an everyday outfit.  It 

doesn’t have to be dressy or fancy.  For example, you can model what 

you would wear to school, or if you show livestock, you can model 

what you would wear in the show ring.  

Call the Extension Office if you need help getting started. 

	

Contest:  Monday, March 9, 7:00 p.m., in the Extension Meeting Room 
  

Fashion Show:  Sunday, March 15, 2:30 pm, at Zion Lutheran Church, 
Edinburg (snow date March 22).  This will be a fun fashion show, on stage, at 
the conclusion of the Share-the-Fun Show.   While the judges are making their 

decisions for Share-the-Fun, you will be modeling your outfits.    

For more info:   https://ext.vt.edu/4h‐youth/competitions.html 

If you are a person with a disability and desire any assistive devices, services, or other accommodations to participate in this activity, 
 please contact Carol B. Nansel, Extension Agent, 4‐H, at the Shenandoah County Office of Virginia Cooperative Extension at 

(540) 459‐6140/TDD* during business hours of 8:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. to discuss accommodations five days prior to the event.   
*TDD number is (800) 828‐1120. 
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